
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

COTTER ROAD RECLASSIFIACTION 
 

On Wednesday, August 25, 2021 at 9:15 a.m., a Public Hearing will be held during the 
Board of County Road Commissioners, County of Bay’s regular meeting at the offices of 
the Bay County Road Commission, 2600 E. Beaver Road, Kawkawlin, MI 48631.  The 
Public Hearing is being held to discuss and receive public comments regarding the Charter 
Township of Hampton’s request to re-classify a portion of Cotter Road from Local to 
Seasonal.  Specifically, the portion of Cotter Road from Nebobish Road to Cotter Road’s 
northern terminus or dead end.  A map of the location is included below.   
 

The re-classification is being requested and considered by the Bay County Road Commission, 
due to vandalism and unauthorized dumping at this location, which has significantly increased 
over the past several years.  The classification change will allow Hampton Township, the Bay 
County Road Commission, both in association with, the Department of Natural Resources, to 
better control access to this segment of Cotter Road throughout the year. 
 

If you cannot attend the Public Hearing, you may submit or mail written comments to:  
 

Bay County Road Commission 
2600 East Beaver Road 
Kawkawlin, MI  48631 

 

If mailing, please allow enough time for delivery before the 9:15 a.m. meeting on August 25, 
2021. 
 

If you have any questions regarding this Public Hearing, please contact the Road Commission 
office at 989-686-4610.  The Bay County Road Commission will provide necessary and 
reasonable auxiliary aids and services for disabled persons upon request.  Voice 989-686-
4610, TDD 1-800-649-3777. 

 

 


